
 
 

                     B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N # 7      May 1, 2015 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 

This week we met with the Company and the Conciliators. After many twists and turns, this 
week the Company told us that they do want to re-integrate Bell Aliant members into the Bell 
Collective agreement. We are consulting with our legal counsel on next steps and the 
conciliator is still working with the parties on solutions. We will be meeting with the Company 
on May 12th, our next scheduled date of negotiations.  

We will continue to update you as more information becomes available.  

Thank you for your continued solidarity and support.  

 

 

 

 

 
Solidarity Works! 
 
Alain Portelance 
Maureen Dawson 
Benoit Dubois 

Dave Hicks 
Brent MacMillan 
Armand Maltais 

José Vincent 
Drew Wickens

                     
 

Your Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team 
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